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ALTON - Another car theft occurred in the Riverbend in the early hours of Wednesday 
morning.

Alton Police Public Information Officer Emily Hejna said the incident occurred in the 
parking lot of the Casey's General Store on Broadway in Alton just before 6 a.m. 
Wednesday.

The matter is still under investigation, but Hejna said the victim's car was running, but 
unoccupied at the time of the theft. She advised people not leave their cars running and 
unoccupied, because such behavior is a beacon to potential thieves.


